Hiking Tour to Adlitz- Please register now

We are happy to announce a nice hiking tour to the beer garden in Adlitz. We’ll have a nice
walk from Erlangen “Schlo3platz” through the forest uphill to Adlitz, where we’ll have the
opportunity to have a typical Franconian beer and typical Franconian food and enjoy the time
together. For the way back you’ll have to take the bus on your own expense. Drinks and food
will be on your own expenses.

Meeting time and place:

Wednesday, June 15t at 4.50 p.m. in front of the castle in Erlangen, next to the statue of
Markgraf Friedrich. We’'ll start the hike at 5 p.m. sharp.

Duration: one way we'll have to walk 7-8 km, walking time will be around 2 hours, partly
steep upwards through the woods. To return to Erlangen we recommend to take the bus, it is
running frequently.

Registration: please register by sending an email till May 29" with your full name, email
address and phone number to welcome@fau.de . Registration will be done on a first come-
first served basis. If there are more registrations than places available, you will be added to a
waiting list until that one is full as well. We will send you a registration confirmation or a
waiting list confirmation. If you do not receive a confirmation that unfortunately means that all
the places are already full and we could not add you to the registration/waiting list.

Please note that due to the limited available places, your registration via email is binding. If
you register but for some reason cannot attend the tour, you need to notify us until May 29"
so that we can give your place to another participant.

Max. number of participants: 15

Important:

1. The Hiking trip is an event where you partially need a face mask, in the waiting line at
the beer garden as well as on the bus.

2. Please dress appropriately to the weather as we are going to sit outside in the
evening and wear sturdy shoes (it might be muddy on the trails), the tour will be
completely outdoors!

3. You have to return by bus no. 208 from Adlitz to Erlangen), the costs are 2.50 € (if
you do not have a bus ticket anyway). More details can be found here: www.vgn.de,
the bus stop is called “Adlitz (bei Marloffstein)”

This is our destination: https://www.adlitzer-biergarten.de/

You can reach us at that day using 0162-2379317; You are accompanied by Gisela and
Xenia



mailto:welcome@fau.de
http://www.vgn.de/
https://www.adlitzer-biergarten.de/

